
#BPS #BoscoPublicSchool #CareerCounsellingWorkshop #Cell@Bosco 

‘It is in your moments of decision that your destiny is shaped.’ — Tony Robbins 

A career counselling workshop was held at Bosco Public School for students of Class XI and XII, on 

October 3, 2024, covering all three streams: Science, Commerce and Humanities. The session was part of 

Bosco's ongoing initiative, following the recent establishment of its Career Guidance Cell. The event was 

graced by the eminent presence of the prudent vice principal, Ms. Priya Handa. The workshop, designed 

to guide students in making well-informed career choices, featured two esteemed guest speakers: Mr. 

Vanshaj Kaul, who addressed the Science stream and Mr. Ritesh Chawla, who engaged with students 

from the Commerce and Humanities streams. 

The event began with a ceremonial sapling presentation to warmly welcome the guests, symbolizing 

growth and new opportunities.  

Mr. Vanshaj Kaul, an alumnus of the Paris School of International Affairs, delivered an insightful session 

tailored for Science students. With over 13 years of experience in fields like agriculture, renewable 

energy and HVACR, Mr. Kaul stressed the importance of exploring interdisciplinary careers. He 

encouraged students to delve into areas such as sustainable development, energy efficiency and 

innovation, particularly in the face of global challenges like climate change and automation. 

For Commerce and Humanities students, Mr. Ritesh Chawla, Co-Founder of RiarPro Learning, shared his 

expertise. With a robust background in Human Resource Management, Public Administration and Law, 

Mr. Chawla provided valuable insights into the education and Ed-Tech sectors. He emphasized the 

importance of building a professional network early, maintaining an active LinkedIn profile and seeking 

internships. He also urged students to think creatively and consider emerging career paths that combine 

technology and niche specializations. 

The workshop was highly interactive, allowing students to engage in discussions about career readiness, 

multidisciplinary approaches and the evolving job market. The session proved to be an enriching 

experience, serving not only as a platform for valuable knowledge but also as a stepping stone for 

students to take advantage of Bosco's newly established Career Guidance Cell in shaping their academic 

and professional futures. 
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